
From: Barber, Rodney <Rodney.Barber@cnpower.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 9:53 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Glen, Jared <Jared.Glen@cnpower.com>; Vander Vloet, Brian
<Brian.VanderVloet@cnpower.com>; Stefan, Oana <Oana.Stefan@cnpower.com>
Subject: EB-2025-0214: APH Update Consultation Participation
 
Good morning,
 
Please accept the information below as intent to participate in the working group.
 
Jared Glen, CPA, CA
Canadian Niagara Power Inc./Algoma Power Inc.
Regulatory Accountant
Phone: (905) 871-0330 ext. 3553
Email: jared.glen@cnpower.com
 
Jared has been working with the APH for over 4 years.
 
Jared will not be requesting cost eligibility.
 
Regards,
 

Rod Barber
Regulatory Analyst
Canadian Niagara Power Inc.
1130 Bertie St. Fort Erie, ON  L2A 5Y2
Phone: 905-871-0330 ex.3291
Fax: 905-871-8818

 

This e-mail (including any attachments) may contain confidential, proprietary and
privileged information, and unauthorized disclosure or use is prohibited. If you
received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender and delete this e-mail from your
system
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